
 

   

 

                         03.10.2025  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
  

    I am pleased to confirm that Centravis continues to operate seamlessly across all production 
sites. With uninterrupted access to energy, water, and key infrastructure, our manufacturing 
remains stable and efficient — every order is produced with precision and delivered on time. 
Reliability and operational excellence are at the core of everything we do. 

    Staying true to our principles of transparency and long-term collaboration, we are always 
ready to provide the latest Bureau Veritas audit results, offer direct insights into our production, 
or organize remote audits to meet your specific requirements. We believe that sustainable 
partnerships are built on trust, openness, and consistently high performance. 

   Thank you for your continued trust in Centravis. We greatly appreciate your partnership and 
look forward to achieving new successes together. 

 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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